
Donaghmede Safety Forum  
There have been three meetings of the Donaghmede Safety Forum (16th November 2022, 
11th January 2023 and 15th March 2023) since the last report presented to the JPC held in 
October 2022. 
 
The meetings are well attended by representatives from DERA, Grange Woodbine and The 
Donahies Residents Association. The majority of issues raised were around road sweeping 
requests and dumping in Donaghmede Park in particular the green open space running 
between Grange Road and Howth Junction Dart Station.  
Representatives from Irish Rail attended the January meeting and updated the forum about 
proposed internal works for Howth Junction Dart station e.g. temporary resurfacing of the 
footbridge and installation of grip tape at the entrance of the station  
Questions around e-scooters, scramblers and “fast gas” usage in the Donaghmede area 
were raised with the Community Gardaí. 
The next meeting is scheduled for 10th of May 2023. 
 


